


If you are not content with our response following an internal review, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a
decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the BCE. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Kind regards

Boundary Commission for England
2 Marsham Street | London | SW1P 4DF
t: 0303 445 1102
e: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
w: boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk

   

From: 
Sent: 17 May 2025 20:00
To: Information - Boundary Commission for England <information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>
Subject: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST
 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is
important

Please supply any documents relating to the latest Boundary Review  relating to Cheshire East
Council that are not already  published on the boundary commission as follows 

1) any correspondence with Cheshire East officers and Councillors involving reference to
Macclesfield, Tytherington and Bollington warding

2) Notes/Minutes of meetings relating to the latest  Cheshire East  Boundary review

3) Details of any site meetings  and notes relating to the latest boundary review specifically
Macclesfield , Bollington and Tytherington wards. 

I look forward to hearing from you 



Do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further clarification .  

Happy to receive information in electronic mail format 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sent from Outlook for iOS




